
Summarised Budget 2024-2025 

 

Budgeted expenditure for 2024/25 is as follows: 

 

Notes 

 

Staff costs include all salary, employer’s NI and employer’s pension cost.  Staff costs also 

include an increase to salaries in accordance with guidelines for public sector pay rates. 

 

Allotment running costs are expected to increase by £4.5k. The increase to these running costs 

is as a result of a renewed allotment maintenance programme and will be somewhat offset by 

an expected 13% increase to rental income. 

 

Provision is made for capital works in respect of feasibility studies, replacement play 

equipment and safety surfacing. 

 

The Council has set a precept of £263.6k for 2024/2025 and the charge per Band D dwelling 

will therefore be £98.20 compared with £95.11 in 2023/2024.  This is an increase of £3.09 or 

3.25% per Band D dwelling. 

 

The audit of 2022/23 accounts was carried out in April 2023 by Lightatouch, the independent 

internal auditor and approved at the Council meeting on 19 June 2023.   BDO Legal Law 

Practitioners, the Council’s appointed external auditor, signed the final clearance of the 

accounts in September 2023. 


